
Scoil Áine Mobile Phone Policy 
 
 

We understand that mobile phones are a facet of modern day life and often for 

security reasons children may need to carry one. 

 

The following is the policy of the Board of Management of Scoil Áine regarding 

mobile phones in our school: 

 

Once the children enter the school the phone must be switched off. 

 They are not allowed to: 

 Activate the mobile phone 

 To receive calls 

or 

 To send text messages 

 
 

If this is breached the phone will be confiscated and the parents will be required to 

call to the secretary’s office to collect the phone.  If this happens twice the phone 

will be banned. 


